
HCFA 1500 (02/12) CLAIM FORM 

 

The National Uniform Claim Committee (NUCC) recently announced changes to the 

CMS-1500 claim form. This new form has been approved by CMS (The Center for 

Medicare and Medicaid Services) and the Office of Management and Budget (OMB).  

Effective April 1, 2014, WPS will accept paper claims on only the new claim form, 

OMB-0938-1197 FORM 1500 (02-12). For additional information on the new claim 

form, please visit the NUCC website at www.nucc.org.  Please share this information 

with your billing staff to ensure prompt payment of your services.  

 

WPS continues to encourage providers to use electronic claim submission. This can assist 

to streamline your administrative processes, protect your patients' information, and may 

result in faster claim processing and payment. To enroll, please contact the WPS EDI 

(Electronic Data Interchange) at 1-800-782-2680, option 4.  

 

http://www.nucc.org/

